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Badger Public School

PO Box 68

110 Carpenter Avenue East
Badger, MN 56714

Wednesday, December 21, 2022

Dear Board of Education, Transportation Director and Superintendent:

Please accept my voluntary resignation from being employed as a regular daily morning
A.M. bus route driver and a regular daily afterschool P.M. bus route driver with my last
day of regular daily route driving being Wednesday, January 4, 2023.

Please also accept my voluntary request to continue to be employed as a substitute and
event bus driver. At this time, this is not a resignation for the purposes of Minnesota
Public Employee Retirement Association (PERA) retirement or eligibility for Social
Security retirement.

I also understand my voluntary resignation does not qualify for unemployment
compensation or unemployment benefits.

Thank you,

- CZQ/J

Edward Walsh
23128 290™ Avenue
Badger, MN 56714

Home: 218-528-4812
Cell Phone: 218-469-0065



